Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked for:
How many cyber attacks do Leicester City Council systems suffer per month?

Do you have per month figures for the past year?

How much does Leicester City Council spend on cyber security?

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 31 of the Act is being applied – law enforcement. Section 31(1) (a) the prevention and detection of crime.  
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

Yours sincerely

Kristie Marshman
Information Governance and Risk Manager
Tell us how we’re doing: We would be very grateful if you could answer a few short questions in this anonymous online survey about our response to you so that we can continue to improve our services.

